
 
16 September 2019 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

Here at the Grange School, we are always looking for opportunities for our children to visit new and 

exciting places and experience a range of adventurous activities.  It is with this in mind, that we are 

thrilled to announce that we are organising a 5 day residential trip at Kingswood Adventure Centre 

in the Peak District in March 2020. 

 

As part of the week, the children will experience a variety of activities in the middle of the Peak 

District.  The activities will build on the children’s team work skills as well as linking to a variety of 

National Curriculum subjects.  Residential courses organised by the school are, of course, an 

optional but invaluable part of the National Curriculum.  Pupils benefit hugely from the experience, 
both educationally and socially and we feel certain that the adventure choice programme will prove 

to be both enjoyable and very worthwhile. 

 

We would like to offer this residential opportunity to a group of 45 pupils from the present Year 4 

and Year 5 Classes. Priority will be given to year 5 pupils who have not been on the trip before, 

spaces will then be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. The trip will take place from 

Monday 2th March 2020 to Friday 6th March 2020.  The cost of the visit will be £190.00 and 

includes return travel by coach, full board accommodation and a full programme of activities.  We 

will be offering a monthly payment plan, should you require it and if you are in receipt of Pupil 

Premium Vouchers you will be able to use these against the cost of the trip.  To confirm our 

booking, an initial non-refundable deposit of £40 will be required by Tuesday 1st October 

accompanied with the slip below.  If you are registered with ParentPay, you will be able to make 

online payments by either credit or debit card.  Please contact the office if you would like a 

registration letter.  We will still require the slip below to be returned to school if you do pay online. 

 

We will be arranging a parents evening closer to the trip, to present to you in more detail the 

exciting range of activities available at our destination of choice.  In the meantime if you wish to find 

out more about the ethos of Kingswood, their programmes and safety information please visit their 

website www.kingswood.co.uk.  Should you require advice on the cost or payment methods, please 

speak to a member of our office team.     

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs V Masters             Mrs J Hunt     

Headteacher   Class Teacher 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Year 4/5 Residential visit to Kingswood 2020 

 

Child’s Name.......................................................................Class Teacher................................................ 

 

I enclose £40.00 non-refundable deposit.                                                               

All parents will be notified if their child has been successful in securing a place for this visit, if your child has 

not been successful deposits will be refunded. 

 

 

 

 

Signed.............................................................................................................Parent/Guardian 

http://www.kingswood.co.uk/


 

 


